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BOARD OF SELECTMEN  

SPECIAL MEETING 
MONDAY AUGUST 22, 2016 

TOWN HALL MEETING ROOM B 
BOARD/COMMISSION CANDIDATE INTERVIEWS 

 
PRESENT:   BOARD OF SELECTMEN – First Selectman Lynne Vanderslice, Michael 

Lori Bufano, David Clune 
 

ABSENT:  Richard Dubow, Michael Kaelin 
                 
 

Meeting was called to order at 7:32 PM 

Motion made by Ms. Vanderslice to amend the Agenda to correct error in title – item 1 is 

Parks and Recreation Commission and item 2 is Economic Development Commission 

1. Parks and Recreation Commission 
 
7:30 PM – Paul Nisco 

8:00 PM – Pamela Brown 

2. Economic Development Commission 
 
8:30 PM – Tracy Serpa 

9:00 PM – Rachel Albanese 

 Motion made to adjourn the meeting at 9:28PM by Mr. Clune.  Motion seconded by Ms. 
Bufano and unanimously carried. 
 
 
 
Jacqueline Rochester, Recording Secretary 


